
 
 

ROTARY CLUB OF FONTHILL 
 

DIRECTOR REPORTS  August 05, 2020 
 

Community Service – Roy 
No report 
 
Vocational Service – Heather 
No Report 
 
Club Service – Mel 
No report 
 
Rotary Foundation – Annie 
Club goals for Foundation and Polio Plus have been set and entered into RI Club Central 
 
Membership – Bob 
We have been most fortunate in maintaining a consistent level of membership in the Rotary Club of 
Fonthill during the 2019/2020 Rotary Year.  We ended the year with 31 members and opened the new 
year with 29.  
Our one Corporate membership is in transition, as former members left the club due to changes in their 
employment, however the new corporate representatives will in inducted in the club by the District 
Governor during his club visit. 
We also welcomed one former member with an “honorary membership”. 
 
Public Relations – Dave 
Our Club is coordinating with the District 7090 Public Image committee to support priorities as 
presented by DG Frank and shared across all Clubs in the District.  The primary objective of the District 
7090 Public Image committee will be to plan and implement strategies to assist clubs in growing 
membership, and to support District projects such as the Dr. Ron Mergl Memorial Ride for Polio Plus.  
DG Frank is encouraging all clubs to designate a PR/PI Chair that can coordinate with the committee on 
common strategies.  The committee will be reaching out to all club PR/PI Chairs in the near future. 
 
Youth Services – Troy 
No report 
 
Youth Exchange – Meghan 
YE programs on hiatus due to Covid-19 pandemic.  Mike will be assisting Meghan on this committee.  
Youth who were selected for 2020 will be deferred to 2021 subject to eligibility and availability. 
 
FunFest 2021 



Full Report for DG Frank attached. We hope to finalize a date with Bissell’s early in the fall once they 
have had a chance to assess their summer. A target date will be Fathers Day weekend, Saturday June 
19th, 2021. (Frank usually has other plans for this weekend so any feedback would be important! Thx) 
 
Note:  We’ll need more help this year on the committee. Paul Allen’s new role in the real world will limit 
his involvement this year. Let's discuss soon who might be good candidates to join our team. 
 
Grants Committee – Mel 
We are waiting for District approval for $2500 CDN match to purchase a horse drawn lawn mower for I-
CANTER. We expect approval mid fall and will have grass cutting ready in the spring.  We are also 
planning to participate in 10 club cluster global grant at a cost of $1000US. 
 
Club Goals – Rotary Club Central 
Club goals for 2020-21 have been entered into Rotary Club Central.  A Monthly progress report will be 
included here. 
 
 

 
 


